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Art & Design  

Strategy  

Build  

So far this season, the Art & Design 
team has created a t-shirt design, bios 
for individual team members, and 
newsletters, as well as hanging up locker 
signs. They continue to work to prepare 
design elements for competitions and 
publish future newsletters. 

The Strategy team has been analyzing 
rules from the game manual and  
applying various interpretations and 
strategies to influence how this year's 
game will be played based on our  
robot’s capabilities. They are working 
with That ONE Team (#4967) to 
share scouting responsibilities at the 
Gull Lake Competition. 

The busiest sub-group has worked on the 
robot base frame, wheels, ball pickups, and 
shooting mechanisms. They finished the 
lifting mechanism, final adjustments, and 
electrical just in time for the coding sub-
group to test the code before our first 
competition. 

@ Gull Lake 
March 18-19 

@ Orchard View  

Competitions: 
March  

11-12 

Sub-Groups: 
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Jennifer M has been in robotics for 
three years on the Art And Design 
sub-group. This year she is  
managing the Art and Design  
sub-group. An interesting fact 
about herself is that she recently 
became Whitehall’s first female  
eagle scout. 

Zakkary R has been in robotics for 
five years and is on the Build team 
this season. In previous years, he 
has been involved with each  
sub-group but has mainly focused 
on the build team. An interesting 
fact about him is that he’s enlisted 
in the military. 
 

Isaac D has been in robotics for 
four years and is on the Strategy 
sub-group this season. In previous 
years, he also has been focused on 
the Strategy team. An interesting 
fact about him is that for the last 
four years of being in robotics, he 
has tried to get augers on the  
robot.  
 


